

25% October 2023

Dear Ms Camilleri

On behalf of my delegation, please accept our hearfelt appreciation for the contribution you have made to my memorable visit to Australia earlier this month.

We were all very touched by the warmth with which we were received and welcomed. It was a real pleasure for me to meet with Maltese community representatives and have the opportunity to speak to most of them directly.

I take this occasion to commend you for the initiatives you are taking to keep the Maltese community in Australia close to their roots, culture, traditions and values.

Please extend this message to all the members and volunteers who were involved in one way or the other, to make my visit a successful one.

George Vella

Ms Antonia Camilleri President, MCCV